
From: Nina Liu   
Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2020 11:53 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Stop the 41 Storey KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard ! 
 
 
  
Hello, 
 
Hope you are staying healthy and safe. 
 
As the resident of Richmond Hill in Westbrook, I’m writing to express my asking to stop the 41 storey KDA 
plan at Yonge/Bernard. 
The reason to ask not to have the extremely high skyscraper is to keep the eco-system balance, and 
reasonable population density in Richmond Hill and our neighborhood.  
 
I would be happy to express the asking in any of the hearing meeting, please feel free to contact me via 
this email if necessary.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Best Wishes 
Nina Liu 
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